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Dear Parents,


On Friday, February 16, your child will be having a Valentine party.  Students are able to bring in cards for their classmates and are allowed to make ones that are homemade. There are 24 students in the class.  Students may bring in Valentine boxes, but will not be given time in class to complete them.  









Mrs. Heitkamp

